LADIES

April 3, 2008
Reference: Irishand Painting

Dear Sir or Madam,

Irishand Painting performed painting services to Ladies’ Golf Club of Toronto this
winter. Lead by Mr. Kieren Cunningham, they completed the interior painting of our
Club’s Pro Shop and Clubhouse’s business area and casual dining room.

1 was very impressed with their professionalism and high quality work. Kieren was
instrumental in assisting us to choose the colours that best suit our project. His
cooperation throughout the project was commendable. It was evident that they took
great pride in their work. They completed the work as promised in their proposal and
also performed repairs to areas that were not on the contract to ensure the job was
done perfectly. This high level of customer service is impressive. Their work was
completed in the time promised and without disruption to our business.

I strongly recommend the painting services of Irishand Painting. Please feel free to

contact me at 905.889.3531 ext. 306 or at gm@ladiesgolfclub.com, if you wish to
discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,

Walter Cheung, CFBE
General Manager




